
  

   

 

18 January 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Your son will shortly be given a letter and information leaflet regarding the Adolescent 
Immunisation Programme which the School Nursing Service will be administering in school on 
Monday 20 March 2017. 

Boys in Year 9 will receive an orange and a blue form, whilst Year 11 boys will receive an orange 
form only.  

Please read the information leaflet and accompanying form(s) carefully and then complete the 
consent form(s). Once completed, the entire form needs to be returned to school via your son’s 
form tutor. It is essential that you return this form whether or not you give your consent, so that 
your son’s immunisation status can be kept up to date. 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Russell 
Pastoral Support Officer 
  

 


